
From: Soura, Christian
To: Tony Keck <tonykeck@gmail.com>

Date: 12/19/2012 12:33:25 PM
Subject: RE: KEK budget narrative edits

Yeah, the DJJ thing was changed last night.
 

Your edits are in. I'll have Josh get you the final figures for HHS. Thanks.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Tony Keck [mailto:tonykeck@gmail.com] 
 
Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2012 9:28 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: KEK budget narrative edits
 

Made just a couple changes to health section of cover letter. More to our specific narrative. If in the 
presentation you can soften or avoid that statement about djj needing money because Medicaid has 
taken it, that would be great. 
 

Thanks for letting me comment. 
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